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September 29, 2016 
 
 
 

CHARLES & ELIZABETH JAMES 
PO BOX  21 
ANNA, TX  75409-0021 
 

 
 

Dear Collin County Resident: 

 
Collin County is participating in the 9-1-1 Emergency Telephone System by assigning rural addresses to a 
standard physical addressing system, to make it easier for the sheriff’s office, fire department, and/or 
ambulance services to find you in an emergency. 
 

According to our records, your property was originally addressed as: 
 

11548 Sheffield Dr  (Sheffield Farms, Lot 36, 11.21 Acres) 
 

11858 Turtle Creek Ln (A0547 E W Lucas Survey, Tract 18, 21.813 Acres) 
 

11860 Turtle Creek Ln (A0659 J C Neill Survey, Sheet 1, Tract 1, 0.687 Acres) 
 

The Turtle Creek Ln addresses are no longer consistent with 9-1-1 addressing guidelines due to removal of a 
road section which permanently separates your property from the only intersection (with Wild Rose Ln). 
 

The addressing recommendations listed below will be made to the Collin County Commissioners Court by the 
9-1-1 Rural Addressing office at the public session on October 24, 2016, which you are welcome to attend.  
The scheduled court date is subject to change – for agenda notices please go to:  
 www.co.collin.tx.us/commissioners_court/commcourt_agenda.jsp 
 
Upon approval by the Commissioners Court your 9-1-1 addresses will officially be: 
 

11548 SHEFFIELD DR    (Sheffield Farms, Lot 36) 
 

11558 SHEFFIELD DR   (A0547 E W Lucas Survey, Tract 18) 
 

11560 SHEFFIELD DR   (A0659 J C Neill Survey, Sheet 1, Tract 1) 
 
Within one week of approval by Commissioners Court, a 9-1-1 address correction letter will be sent to you, 
your emergency service dispatcher, post office, and the Collin Central Appraisal District.  Upon receipt of the 
9-1-1 address correction letter, you may begin using your new addressing for all mail correspondence.  The 
Post Office will deliver mail addressed to your former address for approximately one year (12 months). 
 

Property deeds are not affected by a change in address - even though the deed may reference a physical 
address, the legal description is the permanent property identifier.  This office will provide an address 
verification letter at no charge, if ever needed in the future. 
 

If you have questions, please call the Collin County GIS/9-1-1 Rural Addressing office 972-548-4797. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Ramona Luster 
9-1-1 Address Coordinator, Collin County 
972-548-4797 (Office) 
214-491-4869 (Fax) 
rluster@collincountytx.gov  


